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The Institute of Actuaries of India (IAI) is committed to fostering transparency, 

inclusivity, and continuous improvement in the actuarial profession in India. In line 

with these values and pursuant to the powers conferred by clause (p) of subsection 

(2) of section 56 read of the Actuaries Act, 2006 (35 of 2006), the Council of the 

Institute is proposing new regulations as detailed in the attached exposure draft 

titled " The Institute of Actuaries of India (Delegation of powers) Regulations, 2024." 

Before finalizing these regulations, we are seeking the valuable input of our 

stakeholders, including actuarial professionals, students, academic institutions, 

industry bodies, and the public. Your feedback is crucial in ensuring that the final 

regulations are well-considered, practical, and beneficial for the actuarial community 

and its stakeholders. 

 

We invite you to review the exposure draft (LINK) and submit your comments, 

suggestions, and feedback by 5th May 2024. Please send your feedback in the 

following              format:  

Change suggested by  

Date  

Sr. No Regulation and 
Sub-Regulation 
No./ 
Para Number 

Suggested change Reasons for 
change 

    

    

 

 

Please send your responses at yogesh@actuariesindia.org. We encourage you to 

provide detailed comments, supported by specific references to the draft text, to 

facilitate a constructive and focused review process. 
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